SAN BERNARDINO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY (SBIAA)
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (SOQs)

FOR

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR:
RUNWAY 6/24 JOINT & SPALL REPAIR
AND
TAXIWAY SHOULDER IMPROVEMENT
PROJECTS

The San Bernardino International Airport Authority (SBIAA) is soliciting Statements of
Qualifications (SOQs) from qualified firms seeking to provide construction management services
for the Runway 6/24 Joint & Spall Repair and the Taxiway Shoulder Improvement Projects, “the
Projects.” SBIAA will utilize the qualifications-based selection process described in the Request
for SOQs to determine the most qualified firm to provide the professional services required to
perform construction management services for the Projects. in accordance with Federal Aviation
Administration (FAA) requirements.

Please submit six (6) copies of your firm's response to the SOQ to 1601 E. Third Street, Suite
#100, San Bernardino, California 92408, attention Ms. Jennifer Farris, Assistant Secretary of the
Commission. The packages containing the original response to the SOQ must be marked with
the firm's name and “SOQ FOR Construction Management Services for the Runway 6/24
Joint & Spall and Taxiway Shoulder Improvement Projects” in bold letters. Responses to
this SOQ will be received until 2:00 P.M. on Tuesday, June 7, 2022, Copies of the SOQ packet
may be obtained from the Owner’s Office located at 1601 E. Third Street, Suite 100, San
Bernardino, CA 92408, or at the SBIAA’s website at www.sbiaa.org under “RFPs/Bids.” A non-
mandatory meeting in the main auditorium of the Norton Regional Event Center located at 1601
E. 3rd Street, San Bernardino, CA will be held at 10:00 AM on May 19, 2022.

All inquiries shall be directed in writing via email to Mr. Jeff Barrow, Director of Development,
with the words “SOQ FOR CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR THE RUNWAY
6/24 JOINT & SPALL AND TAXIWAY SHOULDER IMPROVEMENT PROJECTS” entered in
the e-mail subject line at jbarrow@sbdairport.com. Questions will be received until May 26,
2022 at 10:00 a.m. If modification or clarification to the solicitation document becomes
necessary, a written addendum will be posted to the SBIAA’s website, www.sbiaa.org . It is the
responsibility of all potential respondents to monitor the SBIAA's website for any such
addendums.

The SBIAA reserves the right to accept or reject any or all responses to this SOQ, and/or to
waive any informalities or irregularities in any response. Award of contract is subject to SBIAA
Commission approval.

San Bernardino International Airport Authority
San Bernardino, California
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